
  

Dear Friend, 

Here we are in November 2020, near the end of a year of uncertainty and unrest. We wish to 
extend blessings to each and every one of you. As a ministry, we have drawn closer to God and 
have been blessed with spiritual growth, new donors and partnerships, refreshed ears to hear 
what God wants for His ministry, and so much more.  We have not gone without our trials, 
struggles, or dry periods during 2020, however we give praise for the adversity as we grow! 

God provides for all of our needs, both personally and for the ministry and we recognize that what 
we have is His to be used for His glory.  In a year when so many people have been negatively 
affected by the pandemic we have focused on encouragement, prayer, hope and the love of 
Christ. Now, more than ever, people of all walks of life need Christ’s love and your generosity.   
Are you furthering the kingdom of God? Have you asked God how you can help someone? We 
encourage you to ask Him, your life will be changed!  We are commanded to be a cheerful giver. 
“Each of you should give what you have decided in your heart to give, not reluctantly or under compulsion, 
for God loves a cheerful giver.” (II Corinthians 9:7) 

Here are a few steps to Giving Cheerfully 

 Prayer…Ask for God’s power to change your heart. Only God can transform our thinking 
when we give Him permission. 

 Seek…Discover God’s wisdom through His Word. Sit in His presence and read the Bible. 
 Fellowship…Spend time with people who generously give their time, talents, treasure 

(money) & temple (body) in honor of God.  
 Share…Tell our experience how God has blessed our faithfulness, it may just be what another 

person needed to hear. Sometimes, we do not realize God is all we need, until God is all we 
have. We never run out of Jesus! 
 

We proclaim the Gospel of Jesus Christ, and we need your help to continue. Please consider 
supporting our mission in prayer, by donation, or both. We are so very thankful to be chosen to 
further the Kingdom.   

Gratefully His, 

Schaun Adams 
Operations Manager 



November 2020 

We have paid $118,226 to assist 1,145 individuals conducting 795 interviews through October.  
These numbers will only grow during the last quarter of the year as the requests for assistance 
and ministering increase. We need your help to continue extending the love of Christ. 

Due to the Corona Virus Pandemic and Social Distancing, we will not be displaying our 
Traditional Utility Blessing Tags in various locations around the community. Please consider 
selecting the generic tag shown below to assist a family during the holidays. We will continue 
to tell our stories in December and throughout the year 2021.   


